
THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

April 9, 2025 

The Honorable Edward P. Burroughs, III 
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
Wayne K. Curry County Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Burroughs: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill to amend Section 9-211   
of the Prince George’s County Code to remove the requirement for physical decals and the fees 
for a replacement decal.  These changes will permit the use of digital false alarm permits and 
address residents’ concerns about replacement fees. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have questions or concerns, please contact my office or contact Denise Robinson, Executive 
Director of the Revenue Authority of Prince George’s County at 240-429-6448. 

Sincerely, 

Tara H. Jackson 
Acting County Executive 
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